
 

 

 

Memorandum  

Meeting Details:  August 27, 2025 

Prepared For:  Mayor & Board of Commissioners 

From:  Megan Wepfer, Public Works Director 

Subject:  Stormwater Station Generator Replacement located at 14101 N 

Bayshore Dr. 

Background 

The purpose of this memorandum is to request Commission approval for the replacement of a storm-

damaged generator at the City’s Stormwater Station with a Kohler Model KG100 generator, due to 

damage sustained during Hurricane Helene. 

During Hurricane Helene, the existing generator located at the City’s Stormwater Station sustained 

significant damage and is no longer operational. This generator is critical for maintaining continuous 

operations at the station during power outages, ensuring that stormwater pumps remain functional to 

alleviate roadway flooding caused by heavy rainfall. 

Generator Details: 

 Model: Kohler KG100 

 Purpose: To power the stormwater pumps during electrical outages 

 Location: Stormwater Station 

 Replacement Cost: $69,633.47 

 Warranty: 5 Year Comprehensive Warranty 

Fiscal Impact 

The total cost for the generator and the installation is $69,633.47 and will be purchased off the 

Sourcewell Contract #092222-KOH.  

Our insurance will cover the cost of the reimbursement.  



Recommendation(s) 

Staff recommends that the Board of Commissioners approve the replacement of the damaged generator 

with a Kohler Model KG100 at the total cost of $69,633.47, with the cost being fully reimbursed 

through the City’s insurance coverage.  

Attachments 

- TAW Quote  


